Minutes from Gadsden Runners Club Board Meeting 08/2021

Those in attendance were: Eric Womack, Charity Robinson, Mark Johnson, Krystin Gentry, Mark Gentry, Janet Wilson, Glenn Ingram, Brandi Clough, Leah Blevins, Kim McIntyre, Julie Menk and Morgan Ingram

The Chamber will wave our membership in exchange for us listing them as sponsors at all GRC races.

8 hour social has been postponed due to the rise in COVID cases in Etowah County.

City of Champions will add a 10k this year. Training runs begin on August 31st 6pm Y parking lot. Scheduled posted on facebook.

Building/Headquarters – Possibility of making the building a non-profit building meaning we would share the space with other non-profit groups in the area. Mtn. Bikers, Fly Fishers etc. Space is behind 210 Tracks.

Bibs and bags were discussed and decided on for GRC races.

COC award ideas were discussed.

Divisions:

Website: Nothing to report

Social: Postponed due to the rise in COIVD cases.

Grand Prix: Nothing to Report

Miles: Nothing to Report

Membership: Nothing to Report

Rookies: Nothing to Report

Apparel: Charity will head up getting COC training run shirts and post on facebook.

Trails: Grants pending. Duathlon is October 16th. Noccalula Falls.

Equipment: Arch is ordered! WOOHOO

Women's/Kid Division: End of the Summer Party and awards went well. We had a great season. Julie and Brandi are actively looking for their replacements. This program is near and dear to their hearts but it is time for someone new to bring excitement and fresh ideas to the program.

Next Meeting September 15th 5:30 pm Gadsden's Downtown Civic Center